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With regards to Bonneville's role in the promotion of renewables particularly wind (p.16 Draft Council 
Recomendations for Future Role of BPA in Power Supply); We find that wind is not  developing in the current 
market and does need additional demand. It seems it would further serve Bonneville's conservation mission to 
have  a stronger  wind component to balance power demands and allow the timely storage of water. We would 
support a policy of  "sustained orderly development" for wind . We concur with the comments of  the Renewable 
Northwest Project  generally and the position  on renewables  in particular. 
  
Mike W. McArthur  
Sherman County Judge  


